
From: Niall Mellan  
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 10:38 AM 
To: Steven Gunn-Russell <Stevengr@whitepeakplanning.co.uk>; Chris Turner 
<chris@whitepeakplanning.co.uk>; Haywood, Ben <Ben.Haywood@highpeak.gov.uk> 
Cc: Claire Campbell <Claire.Campbell@wainhomes.co.uk>; Marc Hourigan 
<Marc.Hourigan@houriganplanning.com>; Nick Brookman 
<Nick.Brookman@houriganplanning.com> 
Subject: RE: Dinting Vale HPK/2022/0456 - Access to Flats 
 
Hi Chris/Steven 
 
You’ll have seen below that Glen has clarified that there is no highways objection to the access to 
the apartments. 
 
As you know the spine road crosses over the PROW so we’re not clear how this is any different to 
using the PROW to access the apartments just like the existing residents do to access their 
properties.   The rights of the existing residents will not be affected, and as we see it this is not a 
planning matter. 
 
We’ve done a bit of digging and seen that the Council has granted permission for new development 
off Adderley Place quite recently (see below) therefore the issues you are raising to the path being 
used to access a small number of apartments does not appear to be consistent with previous 
decisions.  
 

 
 
 
Can you let us know the Council’s position on this once you have a chance to review further, please? 



 
Kind regards 
 
 

Niall Mellan BA (Hons) MSc MRTPI 
Associate Director 

0333 939 8057 
niall.mellan@houriganplanning.com 
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